
       June 21 & 22, 2025

Our Lady of Lourdes
515 Sicily Avenue (Church & Rectory)

324 E. Corinth Avenue
(Parish Center & Office)

PO Box 90 (Mailing Address)
Ravenna, NE  68869

P A R I S H   C O M M U N I T Y   P A S T O R A L   S T A F F

PASTOR Father Richard L. Piontkowski  452.3109 (Parish Center)  452.3314 (Rectory) or 530-5803 (Cell)
Loup City Rectory - 704 North 9th, PO Box 626, Loup City, NE  68853  745.0315   (Rectory)

PARISH OFFICE MANAGER   Kathy (Cook) Vogt  452.3109  (Parish Center) or 750-7835 (Cellphone)
K-12 DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION AND PARISH YOUTH MINISTER

        Joan Clifton 452.3109 (Parish Center), or 380-5946 (Cellphone)
             Website:   www.oll-ravenna.com E-mail:  ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com

Strengthen your servants who ask for your healing, O Lord
Guide and direct our doctors, nurses, pastoral ministers, and all who

serve as instruments of healing for our people...
Father Marty Egging, Teresa Coulter, Hilary Coulter,

 Liz Wroblewski, Larry Habe,  Carol Hall,
 Donna Curtis, & Ryder Barent

If you, or an immediate family member, is experiencing a serious health issue and wish to be included on this
list, please let us know. Names on the list will be taken off after one month, unless we are notified that the

health issue continues.

St. Mary’s
504 N Sycamore Street

Pleasanton, NE  68866

n

 

We Welcome All Our Visitors and Guests!

Mass Schedule
           June 21-29, 2025

6/21 Saturday      5:00 p.m.  +Terry Bonczynski
   *7:00 p.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

6/22 Sunday            *8:00 a.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’’s
   10:30 a.m.    People of the Parish

6/23 Monday                    *******No Services********
6/24 Tuesday       8:30 a.m.   Bible Sharing at OLL
6/25 Wednesday          *******No Services********
6/26 Thursday       8:00 a.m. +Harry & Mae Curtis
6/27 Friday      No Services--Funeral at Loup City

6/28 Saturday      5:00 p.m.    People of the Parish
   *7:00 p.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

6/29 Sunday   * 8:00 a.m.  *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
  10:30 a.m.            +Tim Lammers
  10:30 a.m.  +Nadine Franssen at SMPl.

   Our Lady of Lourdes
   §Seneca Sunrise

                  *St. Josaphat’s at Loup City

   Diocesan Appeal 2025          OLL       Pleasanton
   GOAL     $17,689.00       $3,192.00
   RECEIVED As of 6/16/2025     $12,275.00       $2,790.00
   # OF FAMILIES GIVING/GOAL         56/70            9/12

Steubenville of the Rockies
Attention high school students. Take this opportunity and register today to become part of a
growing group of teens who continue to grow their love in Christ. United with Christ and with
each other we can restore hope to our world. Go to gidiocese.org/Steubenville for details and
to register.

Worldwide Marriage Encounter
He has set you apart and called your marriage to be great and by his grace, learn how to live
your vocation by attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend on:Sept. 19-21, Grand
Island, NE For questions, feel free to contact: Brenda & Gary Granger: 402-370-5839
Space is limited, so reserve your weekend early. For more information about Worldwide Mar-
riage Encounter, please visit www.wwme.org Follow us on Instagram and Facebook!
@worldwidemarriageencounter

Come, Let Us Adore
The Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration invite single women,ages 18-40, curious about
religious life, to a Monastic Experience weekend July 18-20 in Clyde, MO. There is no cost to
attend. More information is available at www.benedictinesisters.org under the Vocations tab.

CASA (Court Appointed Special Advocates)
Has a new volunteer training coming up in July in Kearney. The training consists of 30 hours in
class training in the evenings. In surveys, judges find CASA volunteers to be very effective in a
wide range of activities that support the court process. They find volunteers most effective in
considering the best interests of the child and in  monitoring the case.  Volunteer input is most
highly valued on issues related to placement, stability, permanence, and safety of the children
while in care. for more inormation or to volunteer, call 308-865-5675 or check out our website at
www.kearneybuffalocountycasa.com.



OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $1,350.00
EFT Received $1,100.00
Income budgeted per week $3,294.50
Budget for 7/24-6/25 $171,314.00
Seminary $55.00
Building Fund $250.00
Building Fund EFT $460.00

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Weekend Offering Received $115.00
Offering EFT $250.00
Income Budgeted per week $826.63
Budget for 7/24/-6/25 $42,985.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last  Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Saturday, June 28 Sunday, June 29

Hospitality
Bob & Mary Warner Randy & Stacy Paitz

    Lector
Betty Young Kellie Crowell

Eucharistic Mnister
Kristy Keilig Shiloh Rager

Altar Servers
Morgan Schuller Aiden Birkby
Mason Schuller Blake Birkby

June 21  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL
  7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

June 22  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
  10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL

June 24  8:30 a.m. BIble Sharing at OLL
June 28  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

  7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
June 29  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

  10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL
  10:30 a.m. Mass at St. Mary’s
  Pleasanton

July 5   5:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
  7:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

      Parish/ Committee Meetings

After a meeting with the doctor last week, he informed me that I was gaining too much
weight.  I explained the generosity, kindness and cooking abilities of my parishioners.
He then reminded me that he "was treating me for lung and heart problems and not
malnutrition."  God bless you for all the kind food deliveries and offers.  I do have to
cut back, but please don't cut back on your prayers for me and all our sick.
Again, I'm trying to slow down so the lungs can heal properly and dealing with some
heart issues.  God willing, those will be resolved this summer.       Fr. Richard

Reminder:
Starting with the weekend of July 5 & 6, the Mass times will switch back to the 7:00 p.m. on
Saturdays and 8:00 a.m. on Sundays here at Our Lady of Lourdes. St. Josaphat’s at Loup
City will then have the 5:00 p.m. on Saturdays and 10:30 a.m. on Sundays.

Communion to the Shut-Ins
We are still in need of more help taking Communion to the shut-ins, which are all at Seneca
Sunrise. They are all taken to the chapel and it usually takes less than 30 minutes to do this
and the residents are so appreciative of this service. Right now it is usually only 1 Sunday per
month but the more volunteers we have the fewer times you will be scheduled. So PLEASE
consider helping out with this.

Cemetery Cleanup
The St. Joseph Cemetery will have a cleanup and mowing on Wednesday, June 25th starting
at 6:00 p.m.  Any and all help will be appreciated.

Address for Father Marty
Anyone wishing to send a card or note to Father Marty, can send it to the following address:
Fr. Marty Egging. University Tower at Nebraska Medical Center, 4400 Emile St., Room 6428
Omaha, NE 68105

The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi)
The Feast of Corpus Christi, also known as the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of
Christ, is a Catholic celebration of the real presence of Jesus Christ in the Eucharist—and
thus a sacred reminder that, in every Mass, Jesus’ one sacrifice of Calvary is sacramentally
made present and offered anew for “the forgiveness of the sins we daily commit”

He fed them with the finest wheat and satisfied them with honey from the rock.
I am the living bread that came down from heaven, says the Lord; whoever eats this bread
will live forever.

Totus Tuus--Registration is now Open!
Our Lady of Lourdes will host Totus Tuus the week of July 27-August 1. The elementary pro-
gram, grades K thru 6th grade (based on the 2024/2025 school year) will run Monday thru
Friday from 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. The middle school/high school program, grades 7-12 (based
on the 2024/2025 school year) will run Sunday thru Thursday from 6:00-8:15 p.m. Registration
fee is $40.00 per attendee with a maximum of $120.00 per family. Please register at
gidiocese.org/totus-tuus. Register by July 6th and receive a FREE t-shirt. Registration will
remain open for any walk-in participants the week of the program. Please call Joan Clifton if you
have any questions-308-380-5946.

Parish Registration Forms
IF you haven’t returned your forms, PLEASE get them in as soon as possible. I would like to
get everyone’s information updated. Thanks.

Formed.org XXT4C6




